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Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact to this legislation. 

Changing the term of board and commission members does not have an impact on County 
revenues or expenses.  

 
Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to amend the term of board and commission members from five 
years to three to be consistent with the amendments to Section 404 of the Howard County 
Charter. 

Boards and commissions affected by this term change include: 

 Boards and commissions updated by reference to Sec 6.300(b)(1): 
o Equal Business Opportunity Commission (Sec 4.600) 
o Commission for Transitioning Students with Disabilities (Sec 12.2000) 

 Commission for Women (Sec 12.701(c)(5)) 

 Board to Promote Self Sufficiency (Sec 12.1702) 

 Local Children’s Board (Sec 13.301(e)(1)) 

 
Other Comments: 

None. 
 

 

 

 

 


